
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Welcome to First Lutheran Church. We ask 

everyone to complete the “Footprints” and 

list if you are communing or have a prayer 

request. All baptized Christians who 

understand that Christ is truly present in 

the bread and wine are welcome to join us 

for Holy Communion. Wheat-free/gluten-

free communion wafers are available on 

the baptismal font during communion. 

Grape juice is available on both sides. We 

ask that you “think green” and place blank 

“Footprints” forms in the narthex to be 

reused. There are several large print 

bulletins available in the narthex.  Please 

ask an usher for assistance.  

 

THE FLOWERS ON THE ALTAR are given to the 

glory of God.   

 

OUR ANNUAL CONGREGATIONAL MEETING is 

today at noon.  Lunch will be provided.    

 
 
 

 
 

PRAYERS ARE REQUESTED for Autumn, Brad, 

Danielle, Dawn, Gary, Jill, Beth Hardesty, 

Lori Miller, Voleta Willford, Larry 

McKanna,  Virginia Jensen, Mike Meyer, 

Rose Barbosa, Debby Baker, Karisa 

Crawford, Autumn Achey, Tim Betts, 

Chris Jensen, Marcia Brecht, Brenda 

Fowler, Family of Jim Stewart, Grace 

Leader, Phil Bash, Jon Burnside, Frank 

Hamilton, Linda Tudor, Megan Schiffer, 

Linny Jividen, Candy Dowdy, Rachel 

Nyman, Estela Yuen, Renee & Wyatt, 

Brenda Fowler, Shari Heilig, Lisa 

Hoekstra, Amelia Laux, Jim Stewart, and 

Family of Dave Miles. Please pray for 

those serving in the military. Austin 

Brown, Chris Dierking, Caleb Ekin, Alan 

Gagnon, Mitchell Gardiner, Jake 

Hardesty, Alyssa Heilig, Matthew 

Lacelle, Thomas Leonard, Sean Napier, 

Matthew Price, Brandon Shanahan, 

Corey Spoon, and Chris Wolfe.  

 

YOUTH IN 6-12 GRADE are invited to attend 
"Freedom Ride".   This is a Bible study that 
will begin on Sunday February 6 at 9:30 am 
in the Open Tomb.  Come join for 
discussion and activities on How to Talk 
with God, How to Hear God, Three Reasons 
We Don't Hear God and Following God's 
Lead. 
 

 

 

 
 

NO NUMBER ON OFFERING ENVELOPES!  Due to 

an error by the printer, the numbers were 

not printed on your envelopes. New 

envelopes for January and February were 

re-printed and mailed this past week. They 

should arrive approximately January 17.  

 

INDIVIDUAL CONTRIBUTION STATEMENTS for the 

year 2021 are in the Narthex. They are in 

two boxes, filed alphabetically. Please pick 

up your statement as you leave today. 

 

LADIES. DON’T FORGET to complete your 

snowflake social RSVP.  A form is in your 

bulletin. 

 

Bloodmobile 
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Sunday Worship at 8:15 & 10:45 
Sunday School at 9:30 
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